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Meeting Highlights

Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

 JULY– LITERACY MONTH

July 18, 25 ........................................ Soon to be announced*

July 28 ............................. Board of Directors meeting; 11:30;

Anaheim Convention Center

AUGUST – MEMBERSHIP & EXTENSION MONTH

August 1-29 ...................................... Soon to be announced*

August 19 (Friday) .............. Golf Committee Meeting; 12 noon;

Tangerine Grill

* Our new Program Chair is currently scheduling speakers.

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Thank you all for attending the recognition

/ demotion dinner for Vic Dominguez

Saturday night.

As announced—with special thanks to Jim

Tripp and Greg Smith—our monthly board meetings will be held

on the 3rd Thursday of each month at the Anaheim Convention

Center; however, this schedule may change from time to time to

accommodate the Convention Center’s master calendar.

I am pleased to announce our 1st meeting will be held on

Thursday July 28. We will be meeting in the Executive Boardroom

from 12:00 – 1:30 pm, with lunch and fellowship at 11:30 am.

You’ll need to enter via Anaheim Convention Center Way, then

proceed to the receptionist’s desk located at the Arena. Parking

instructions will come later.

Thank you to the following members of the 2005-06 Board of

Directors and Chairs for volunteering their time and services for

what looks to be a great year:

Lucille Kring ....................................................... President Elect

Paul Andresen ..................................................... Vice President

Greg Smith ................................................................. Treasurer

Mike Baker ................................................................. Secretary

John Karczynski ............................................. Foundation Chair

Jim Tripp................................................................ Club Service

Sara French ................................................. Vocational Director

Teddi Boston ............................................... Community Service

Mike Neben ............................................................ International

Jose Velasco ...................................................... Program Chair

Norm Buben ................................................. Membership Chair

Vic Dominguez ................................................... Past President

Jayne Jones ..................................................... Public Relations

Keely Hall ............................................................... Sgt. at Arms

Lane Calvert ..................................................... District Govenor

Mac McDougall ............................................................ Historian

I am putting together an agenda for that 1st meeting. If there is anything

anyone wants to bring to the attention of the board, please let me know.

I will post new items on the agenda and distribute to all.

Thanks again,

Evan

From our
New President

And a lot of highlights there were . . .

     Our new prez, Evan Goldschlag, began by thanking Greg

Smith, Jim Tripp, Larry Tarpley, Norm Buben and Mike Baker for yet

another wonderful—and

delicious— Demotion Dinner.

Look for photos of this great

evening in the near future. Vic

Dominguez then presented gifts

and thanked Greg Smith, Paul

Andresen, John Priem and

Linda, Paul & Kay

O’Connell, and Sara

French for their

contributions over this

past year in helping to

make—and keep—our

club one of the most

outstanding clubs in

Rotary.

Which brings to point

our newest applicant for

membership: Walter Plegel, a long-time Orange County Rotarian

who is transferring his membership to our club.

Outgoing president Vic introducing

incoming president Evan to his

“inheritance” . . . the forever-bent bell!

Continued . . .
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Meetings are held every

Monday, 12 noon in

the Diamond Club

at

Angel Stadium
2000 E. Gene Autry Way,

Anaheim
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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Vic Dominguez

2004-05 President

Swinging
Into Action!

to . . .

Celebrating Anniversaries are:

Marc Hedgpeth on July 4

Vic Dominguez on July 10

Greg Smith on July 11

Larry Tarpley on July 14

Mike Baker on July 30

Jack & Eileen Jackson on July 12

Jose & Carola Velasco on July 19

What would we do

without Mac! His energy

and vitality will most certainly guarantee a

very successful 14th Annual Golf Classic!

Stop by his chart and mark your “X” on

an assortment of volunteer positions.

President Evan exchanging

banners with our visiting

Rotarian all the way from

the Philippines.

So-o-o close, Teddi.

Only four cards left!

John Kaiser and Sue

McDougall giving a warm

welcome to Bud Kingsbury.

Meeting Highlights  . . . continued

Evan then introduced each new board

member for 2005-06 (listed on previous page).

Our guest speaker was one we’ve heard

before, but one we never tire from listening to

 . . . Bud Kingsbury. As a

young pilot of a B-17

bomber, he earned—

among other medals—a

Purple Heart for his heroics

during World War II.

Even though he is now

85 years old, unable to

speak loudly or stand for

too long, his story of survival after parachuting

into the ocean, swimming with the sharks, being

“rescued” by village locals, and held as a

prisoner of war, kept every one of us in rapt

attention.


